
Dear Parents and Carers,
We had a wonderful sports day yesterday so thank you to everyone
who joined us.  The children were amazing demonstrating a range of
values including sportsmanship, resilience and teamwork.  We are
very proud of them all!  The winning house will be announced in our
celebration worship tomorrow.
As the weather is finally hot and sunny, it is really important that
your child brings a sunhat and water bottle to school along with sun
cream. If they bring sun cream to school, they must be able to apply
this themselves.  
Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley
Head Teacher 

UPCOMING EVENTS

15th June 2023

 
 
 
 

20.06.23 PTFA meeting  9.00am in school 
27.06.23 Year 4 Trip to Woodside Wildlife Park

03.07.23 Year 1 & 2 trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

03.07.23 PTFA Non school-uniform day for Jam-jar tombola 

07.07.23 PTFA Summer Fayre 3.30pm  
11.07.23 Year 6 Production in afternoon, details to

follow 
12.07.23 Year 6 Production evening performance,

details to follow 
14.07.23 Year 5 Taster Day St George's Day 9.30-12.00

18.07.23 Year 6 Leavers' Party, details to follow
21.07.23 Year 6 Leavers' Service 2pm at Church 

 
 
 

In Computing, Rowan class

have been working on

computational thinking,

learning about

abstraction,

decomposition, algorithm

design and pattern

recognition.

 

Do you fancy seeing what the PTFA do?  

if you can spare any time, even the

occasional hand that fits in around

you, the PTFA would love to hear

from you. Please email

ptfa@heckington.lincs.sch.uk or

come to their next meeting on
Tuesday.  



We need your
help! 

We have had three wonderful benches donated by
Heckington Parish Council  for the quiet area,  however we

need help installing them. Do you have the tools and
expertise to help us?

If so, please email enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk. Thank you
once again for your support with our garden project.  



SPACES 
AVAILABLE 

FOR 
SEPTEMBER 

CONTACT US 
heckingtonpre-school@hotmail.co.uk 
01529 469567
www.heckingtonpre-school.com 




